
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

It has been a chilly week of learning here at Quadra. This coming week, please be sure that your 

student(s) are well dressed for a dose of winter weather. 

We are pleased to see the curb leading up to our front loop entrance is now painted yellow. This means 

there is no stopping or parking there. The reason for this change is that we had reports of several 

student near misses while crossing the school driveway entrance.  This was due to cars parked in this 

area occluding the view of drivers using the pull through.  Thank you for observing this new no 

parking/stopping zone and thanks to Ready Step Roll – Active School Travel Planning  for helping us 

increase the safety of our students walking and wheeling to school! 

Reminder there is no school Friday, February 12, 2021 for ProD 

and Monday, February 15, 2021 for Family Day.  

Looking Ahead: 

 Feb. 12 

o ProD – No school for students 

 Feb. 13- Mar. 15 

o Grade 4 FSA Testing 

 Feb. 15 

o Family Day – No school for students 

 Feb. 24 

o Pink Shirt Day 

 Mar. 2 

o PAC Meeting 

 Mar. 11 

o Report Cards Home 

 Mar. 13-28 

o Spring Break – No School 

From Our Wonderful PAC: 
 
Have a safe and wonderful long weekend! 

A Message From Our Library: 
 



Our school’s Scholastic Virtual Book Fair is going on right now! It will be open 
until February 15th.  
  

Your investment in your reader also helps our whole school. All purchases earn 
Rewards that can be redeemed for books and Education Resources for our school’s 
classrooms and library.  

  
Visit our school’s Virtual Book Fair site using this 
link: https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5155907 

 

Campaign page for 

Virtual Bookfair 

virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca 

   

 

 

 

Important Information from Our School District 
 
Here is a link to the SD61 Inclement Weather Statement: 

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/inclement-weather-notifications-2/ 

https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5155907
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5155907
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5155907
https://www.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/inclement-weather-notifications-2/
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5155907


Here is a link to the February Counsellor Newsletter filled with resources for staff, parents, and 

students:   

http://cm.pn/6m1f 

 

Please have a wonderful, safe weekend! 

Connor McCoy 
Principal 

http://cm.pn/6m1f

